
Elizabeth and Stephen Steck are requesting approval for a 12’ x 17’ garden shed which will be in 



p. Colors will be from Benjamin Moore’s historic collection and include a 



added to Chairperson Salter’s comments on the lower trim band would be to change the porches 



style home will have finished floor elevation of 2’ 8” and will be 
story with a maximum height of around 30’. 

proportion so that it’s a little wider or that it might be made into an octagonal 
element once it’s wrapped around the side. Mr. Williams understood and agreed. He asked with 



–



Pensacola as opposed to an entrance. Keeping that in mind, he didn’t have an issue with how it 

Board Member Mead echoed Chairperson Salter’s comments. The south side of the building 

vertical elements spoke to the federal courthouse building. We need to make sure we’re relating 

–

on this block. For once, it wasn’t an entire block being developed at once and was nice to see 
individual buildings being built on separate parcels. He echoed the Board’s comments and 



elpful to have a rendering of what people will see as they’re 

things that people see, so we don’t want the two weakest sides hurting the project.

–


